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Special Called Business Meeting 
There will be a special called business meeting on Sunday 

morning, September 7
th
.  The purpose for this meeting will 

be for the members of Pleasant Grove Baptist Church to 

decide if they are in favor of ordaining the five yokefellows 

who feel led by God to serve as Deacons.   
 

Each church member will receive one ballot and will be 

asked to decide if he or she agree or disagree with each 

man being set aside as a Deacon.  Members will vote on 

each man individually. 
 

The five yokefellows to be set aside are  David Bullen, 

Brent Bustin, Cecil Levi, Mike Morrell, and Marty 

Mueller. 
 

F.A.I.T.H Riders NewsF.A.I.T.H Riders NewsF.A.I.T.H Riders NewsF.A.I.T.H Riders News    
“Light in the Smokies” will be September 12

th
  & 13

th
.  We 

will be ministering in Townsend and on the “Dragon”.  

Whether or not you ride a motorcycle, if you would like to 

join us or would like more information, contact Alan 

Pierce or Greg Long.    
 

Pleasant Grove will be providing supper for all the FAITH 

riders Saturday evening.  We would like to share with 

them a home cooked meal.  If you could help with some 

side dishes or you would like to help with the set-up or 

clean up, please email the church at pgbc@ pgbctn.org or 

get a written note to Alan or Stephanie Pierce as to how 

you would like to help.   
 

This Saturday night meal is a special time of fellowship as 

this ministry team reflects on the weekend and makes 

plans for next year’s event. 
 

Children’s Praise Information 

Children’s Praise will begin Wednesday, September 3, 

2014 at 6:33 PM.  Children’s Praise is open to children 

Kindergarten through 6
th
 grade.   

 

SEPTEMBER EARLY MORNING GREETERSSEPTEMBER EARLY MORNING GREETERSSEPTEMBER EARLY MORNING GREETERSSEPTEMBER EARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Shirley Heatherly and Lisa Orr 

 



Homebound Member of the Week 

  Aug. 31 - Sept. 6    Bonnie Coulter        
 

Baby Shower 
There will be a baby shower for Adam and Danielle 

Morrell on Sunday, August 31st at 2:00 PM in the church 

fellowship hall. 
    

Sunday School NewsSunday School NewsSunday School NewsSunday School News    
“I Am a Church Member” is a little book that is being 

read by several of our teachers and our deacons. They 

have been asked to read it and pass it on.  If asked, please 

read it and pass it on. 
    

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 
We have set Sunday, September 28

th
 as Senior Adult 

Appreciation Sunday and will have a luncheon 

prepared on that day.  Sign-up will begin soon. 
 

Tennessee Baptist News 
On Wednesday night, September 3

rd
 Martha Abbott will 

be leading a Season of Prayer for Tennessee State 

Missions during our 633 service.   
 

During the month of September we will be receiving our 

Golden Offering for Tennessee Missions.  This offering is 

named in honor of W.C. and Mildred Golden.  This year’s 

theme is “Wake Up!”.  This year’s goal is $1,650,000.  All 

the monies received go directly to helping missionaries 

across the state of Tennessee.   
 

Please make plans to attend the prayer time on 

Wednesday, September 3
rd
.  Please be in prayer about the 

gift God leads you to give to this offering.  

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Office Closed  Mon. Sept. 1
st
  

WMU Meeting Wed. Sept. 3
rd
  6:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Sept. 6
th
 8:00 AM 

Trustee Meeting Mon. Sept. 8
th
 6:00 PM 

 

    

CHARM MinistriesCHARM MinistriesCHARM MinistriesCHARM Ministries    
This year CHARM has again been asked to help with the 

Townsend Fall Festival.  As a new ministry opportunity, 

CHARM has been asked to offer a play time for kids.  

They will let kids “wash” clothes on a scrub board and 

hang them to dry.  There will be a ring toss and other 

games.  They would like to provide face painting, if 

someone volunteers.  Volunteers will continue to tell Bible 

stories to children in the “little church”.  Many of the 

children they meet have never heard simple stories from 

God’s word.  You can also help take snacks and drinks to 

the vendors, help clean tables where visitors eat lunch, or 

prayer walk the festival grounds.   You are asked to 

schedule at least a two hour shift between 9AM and 7PM 

Friday, September 26
th
 or Saturday, September 27

th
.  

Volunteers will receive free parking passes.  To volunteer 

contact Joe or Linda Ledford at joeledford@cbalive.org 

or call 865-228-1642. 

Sermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you can do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

 

SSSSecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteers 
Sunday, August 31

st
        

1
st
 Service Brent Bustin & Ken Johnson 

Sunday School Stanley Janeway & Ken Johnson 

2
nd
 Service Stanley Janeway & Woody Woodhead 

 

Please contact Robert Galyon or turn in an “I Wish” card 

if you would be willing to volunteer.  

KIT Club NewsKIT Club NewsKIT Club NewsKIT Club News    

Mark your calendar for two upcoming KIT Club events:  

October 21
st
  for a trip to the  Cherohala Skyway, 

and  

November 6
th
  Cumberland County Playhouse to 

see “Inherit the Wind”.  More details to follow. 


